
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

June 29, 2006 

 

 

Alderman Robert Bauman 

Alderman, 4
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 4
TH

 ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #060140 

  INSTALLATION OF TWO-HOUR METER PARKING 

  ON THE NORTH SIDE OF WEST WELLS STREET 

  FROM NORTH 9
TH

 STREET TO NORTH 10
TH

 STREET 

 

Dear Alderman Bauman: 

 

With the conversion of West Wells Street from one-way to two-way traffic, there is an 

opportunity to add metered parking spaces on the north side of West Wells Street.  This will help 

to alleviate some of the some of the parking problems in the area.  Therefore, we are 

recommending the following changes: 

 

The Installation of:  

 

"Two-Hour Meter Parking, 8:00 AM to 6:00 PM Monday-Friday, Two-Hour Parking 8:00 AM 

to 6:00 PM Saturday, One dollar per hour." 

 

If you have no objection to the above, we will prepare the necessary legislation for the next 

Public Safety Committee meeting so that you may support it to final passage. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB:lja 

c:  City Clerk, Public Safety 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

June 29, 2006 

 

 

Alderman Robert Bauman 

Alderman, 4
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 4
TH

 ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #060140 

  INSTALLATION OF TWO-HOUR METER PARKING 

  ON WEST STATE STREET FROM NORTH 9
TH

 STREET  

TO NORTH 10
TH

 STREET 

 

Dear Alderman Bauman: 

 

With the conversion of West State Street from one-way to two-way traffic, there is an 

opportunity to add metered parking spaces on West State Street.  This will help to alleviate some 

of the some of the parking problems in the area.  Therefore, we are recommending the following 

changes: 

 

The Installation of:  

 

"Two-Hour Meter Parking, 8:00 AM to 6:00 PM Monday-Friday, Two-Hour Parking 8:00 AM 

to 6:00 PM Saturday, One dollar per hour." 

 

If you have no objection to the above, we will prepare the necessary legislation for the next 

Public Safety Committee meeting so that you may support it to final passage. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB:lja 

c:  City Clerk, Public Safety 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

June 29, 2006 

 

 

Alderman Robert Bauman 

Alderman, 4
th
 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 4
TH

 ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #060140 

  REMOVAL OF TWO-HOUR METER PARKING 

  ON THE SOUTH SIDE OF WEST STATE STREET 

  FROM NORTH 6
TH

 STREET TO NORTH 7
TH

 STREET 

 

  INSTALLATION OF TWO-HOUR METER PARKING ON 

  THE NORTH SIDE OF WEST STATE STREET FROM 

  NORTH 6
TH

 STREET TO NORTH 8
TH

 STREET 
 

Dear Alderman Bauman: 
 

With the conversion of West State Street from one-way to two-way traffic, there is a need to remove the 

metered parking spots on the south side of West State Street between North 6
th
 Street and North 7

th
 Street.  

However, there is room to add metered parking spots on the north side of West State Street between 

North 6
th
 Street and North 8

th
 Street.  This will result in an overall increase in the number of metered 

parking spaces available.  Therefore, we are recommending the following changes: 
 

The Removal of: 
 

"Two-Hour Meter Parking, 8:00 AM to 6:00 PM Monday-Friday, Two-Hour Parking 8:00 AM to 6:00 

PM Saturday."  (South side of street) 
 

The Installation of:  
 

"Two-Hour Meter Parking, 8:00 AM to 6:00 PM Monday-Friday, Two-Hour Parking 8:00 AM to 6:00 

PM Saturday, One dollar per hour."  (North side of street) 
 

If you have no objection to the above, we will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety 

Committee meeting so that you may support it to final passage. 
 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB:lja 

c:  City Clerk, Public Safety 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

June 29, 2006 

 

 

Alderman Robert Bauman 

Alderman, 4
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 4
TH

 ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #060140 

  INSTALL NO STOPPING 8:00 AM TO 3:00 PM  

  MONDAY THROUGH FRIDAY EXCEPT BUSES 

  ON THE NORTH SIDE OF WEST WELLS STREET 

  FROM NORTH JAMES LOVELL STREET TO  

  A POINT 287 FEET WEST 

 

Dear Alderman Bauman: 

 

This is in response to a request we received from the Milwaukee Public Museum to remove on-

street parking to allow buses to load and unload museum patrons at their main entrance.  Since 

the property adjacent to this restriction is owned by the Milwaukee Public Museum, we do not 

object to the installation of the above-captioned parking restriction. 

 

We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety Committee 

meeting so that you may support it to final passage. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB:lja 

c:  City Clerk, Public Safety 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

June 29, 2006 

 

 

 

Honorable Robert G. Donovan 

Alderman, 8
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 8
TH

 ALDERMANIC DISTRICT FILE #060140 

  REMOVE THREE-HOUR PARKING ON 

  SOUTH 30
TH

 STREET FROM  

WEST FOREST HOME AVENUE TO 

WEST CLEVELAND AVENUE 

 

Dear Alderman Donovan: 

 

In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next Public 

Safety Committee meeting to remove the above-captioned parking restriction. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB:lja 

c:  City Clerk, Public Safety 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Honorable Robert G. Donovan 

Alderman, 8
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 8
TH

 ALDERMANIC DISTRICT FILE #060140 

  REMOVE THREE-HOUR PARKING ON 

  SOUTH 29
TH

 STREET FROM  

  WEST HARRISON AVENUE TO 

  WEST CLEVELAND AVENUE 

 

Dear Alderman Donovan: 

 

In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next Public 

Safety Committee meeting to remove the above-captioned parking restriction. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB:lja 

c:  City Clerk, Public Safety 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

June 29, 2006 

 

 
Honorable James Witkowiak 

Alderman, 12
th
 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 12
TH

 ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #060140 

  REMOVE TWO-HOUR PARKING ON THE 

  NORTH SIDE OF WEST LAPHAM BOULEVARD 

  FROM SOUTH 10
TH

 STREET WEST TO THE ALLEY 

 

Dear Alderman Witkowiak: 

 

This is in response to your request on behalf of local business to remove the above-captioned 

parking restriction. 

 

Our Traffic Engineering staff has investigated this request and found that since this restriction is 

only located in front of this business, we have no objection to its removal. 

 

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so that 

you may support it to final passage. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB:lja 

c:  City Clerk, Public Safety 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

June 29, 2006 

 

 

Honorable Robert G. Donovan 

Alderman, 8
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 8
TH

 ALDERMANIC DISTRICT FILE #060140 

  EXCEPTION TO ALTERNATE-SIDE 

  NIGHT PARKING ON SOUTH 26
TH

 STREET 

  FROM WEST MAPLE STREET TO 

  WEST BURNHAM STREET 

 

Dear Alderman Donovan: 

 

In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next Public 

Safety Committee meeting to add the above location to the list of streets on which overnight 

parking is allowed on both sides of the street. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB:lja 

c:  City Clerk, Public Safety 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

June 29, 2006 

 

 

Honorable T. Anthony Zielinski 

Alderman, 14
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 14
TH

 ALDERMANIC DISTRICT FILE #060140 

  EXCEPTION TO ALTERNATE-SIDE NIGHT 

  PARKING ON SOUTH ELLEN STREET FROM 

  EAST ESTES STREET TO EAST RUSK STREET 

 

Dear Alderman Zielinski: 

 

 

In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next Public 

Safety Committee meeting to add the above location to the list of streets on which overnight 

parking is allowed on both sides of the street.  

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB:lja 

c:  City Clerk, Public Safety 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

June 29, 2006 

 

 

Honorable T. Anthony Zielinski 

Alderman, 14
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 14
TH

 ALDERMANIC DISTRICT FILE #060140 

  EXCEPTION TO ALTERNATE-SIDE NIGHT 

  PARKING ON SOUTH PINE AVENUE FROM 

  EAST POTTER AVENUE TO EAST RUSSELL AVENUE 

 

Dear Alderman Zielinski: 

 

In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next Public 

Safety Committee meeting to add the above location to the list of streets on which overnight 

parking is allowed on both sides of the street.  

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB:lja 

c:  City Clerk, Public Safety 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


